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May President's Message 

 

To the Wapiti Archery Family, 

New memberships continue to pour in including several new youth    
memberships with S3DA.Currently the S3DA club is meeting at Wapiti 
every Tuesday at 6:30. If you see them out there be sure to say hello. We 
are looking forward to our youth safari coming up May 29th.Informational 
flyers are on our Facebook page and have been shared to other archery 
Facebook pages. Our annual Safari shoot is coming up fast. Still plenty of 
opportunity to get involved. Contact Gary Burns for details on what is still 
needed. This shoot is destined to be our best shoot yet! Fran and the  
concession crew have been hard at work preparing and planning to keep 
up with the high demand of those target archers. Ken Curry has the     
banquet dinner all set. Come on out and enjoy a steak dinner with all the 
trimmings hosted by the Gleaners. All the money dot money has been  
collected. As always...thank you everyone for your hard work and        
dedication to helping Wapiti thrive. Wapiti belongs to you. 

 
Marco Martinez 

President 

 

 

 

Calendar Events  

May 29th - Youth Safari 

June 1st - Club Meeting at 

6:30 p.m. at The Range 

June 19th & 20th - Bonanza 

Safari 

SHOOT DATES for 2021 

Wet and Wild - March 6 & 7 

Just Shoot It - April 10 & 11 

Cinco de Arrow - May 1 & 2 

Youth Safari - May 29 

Bonanza Safari - June 19 & 20 

Mel Schmidt - August 21 & 22 

Flashlight Shoot - October 16 

Turkey Shoot - November 6 



WAPITI ADDS TURKEY SHOOT 

TO 2021 SHOOT SCHEDULE 

 

Wapiti Bowmen has decided to add a new fun 
shoot to its 2021 shoot schedule.  The new shoot 
will be a Turkey Shoot and will occur on         
Saturday, November 6

th
  – just in time for 

Thanksgiving. 

The shoot will involve shots at paper targets of 
Turkeys at every distance on Wapiti's practice 
range from 10 yards out to 100 yards.  Prizes of 
a turkey, pumpkin pie or box of stuffing mix will 
be awarded to the top shooters in each      
equipment class or age group.  In addition, 

each shooter will receive a free ticket for door 
prizes to be awarded at the conclusion of the 
shoot. 

Plan to come to the shoot and maybe win your 
Thanksgiving Turkey!!  More information on the 
shoot will be made available as the shoot date 
nears. 

Officers 2021 

President: Marco Martinez 541-990-5621                               VP Bowhunter Ed: Don Smith 541-619-9453 

VP Membership: Craig Starr 541-258-3582      Concessions Director: Fran McCraven 541-258-8733 

VP Outdoor Tournaments: Ken Currey 541-974-7480/Brad Pozder 541-409-6744                

VP Outdoor Maintenance: Todd Sayler 541-619-6750           VP Bowhunting: Phil Miller 541-258-5625                                      

VP Indoor: Marco Martinez 541-990-5621          Webmaster: Carrie Fournier 619-339-3056                       

OBH Representative: Jaryn Smith 541-971-9347       VP Publicity & Outreach: John Smith                                     

Newsletter Editor/Secretary/Treasurer: Colette Smith 541-619-9454     





  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POINTS FOR PROFIT:  We will be getting involved with the Points for Profit program. We will be 

gathering receipts from many different vendors. You can find more information at 

www.pointsforprofit.org. Please begin saving your receipts from the following businesses. 

Santiam Place Wedding and Event Hall 

Smith Glass       SpinWare 

Staples        Timber Linn Chiropractic 

Sugar Vibes Donut Company, Lebanon and Sweet Home Tupperware (Wenona Given) 

Taqueria Alonzo Albany & Corvallis    Willamette Valley Christian Supply 

Taqueria Dos Arbolitos Lebanon     Pixel9Design 

Willamette Valley Productions     Paparazzi Bling Patrol (Rebecca Smith) 

Victory Pest Control      Brookdale 

Oregon Web Press      Pizza Hut 

First Travel Alliance      Premiere Floor Covering 

The Cellar       Qdoba Mexican Grill  

Reliv (Debbi Grenz)      Rich’s Sew and Vac  

Rife’s Home Furniture      Penny Power - Sam Rice 

Cascade Farm & Outdoor     Jano’s Trophies 

Jacopetti’s Catering      KGAL and KSHO Radio 

LegalShield-Legal Service Plans Janice Jackola, Independent Associate 

Linn Benton Tractor      NW Apparel & Graphics 

Linn County Expo Center     Central Willamette Credit Union 

Linn County Vision Center     MoreInk of Albany 

Linn Lanes Bowling Center     McAllister’s Carpet Cleaning 

NW Financial Insurance Group – Health-Life-Medicare Insurance 

Country Financial – Michelle Morford    Pinnacle Dental Associates 

Elmer’s Restaurant (Albany)     Expressions in Bloom  

GameTime Sportsbar and Grill     Heritage Mall 

Gillott Home Team-Keller William Reality Group   Albany Animal Hospital  

Homebridge Financial      Complete Business Solutions 

InSpirit Marketing Inc.      J & C BBQ 

Albany Canna Kitchen and Research    CoEnergy Propane 

Beggs Tire and Wheel      Berlees Fancies 

Bi-Mart Stores & Pharmacy     Browser’s Book Store 

Burgerville        Cascade Performing Arts Center   

Clean Keeperz  

             

        

 

Your receipts can be turned into Phil Miller at any Wapiti Business meeting and you may also bring 

in copies of your receipts if that is more convenient. We earned $350 last year, just from bringing 

these receipts in! 



Wapiti Bowmen  

PO Box 393  

Lebanon, OR 97355  


